SECRETARIA DE ESTADO DE RELACOES DO TRABALHO
GABINETE DO SECRETARIO
SAO PAULO

July, 02, 1976.

Mr. Michael Boggs, Assistant Director

Departament of International Affairs
American Federation of Labor and
Congress of Industrial Organizations

815 Sixteenth Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20006

Dear sir

The Secretariat of Labour £OT the State of Sdo Paulo and myself

Would like to thank for the invitation which we received from the
State Department of a prother nation, where we had the opportunity
"In loco" to see the thrust and dynamics of Labour Politics carried

out by the U.S. Governament.
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